
Project Update: February 2017 
 
We have constructed and installed the first batch of 15 nest boxes for roller in the breeding 
site "Gronovo" (Mogilev district) in collaboration with the Forestry Cherikov in October 2016.  
 

 
 
We have designed and printed 300 posters with information about the roller, the main 
threats of the species and how everybody can help to save of therRoller. 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0By7XAZfCrPO-U29LN0txSXRNemM/view?usp=sharing 
 

 
 
Group “European Roller in Belarus” (Сизоворонка в Беларуси (in Russian)) with information 
about the roller and ways how to protect it was created in popular social networks 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0By7XAZfCrPO-U29LN0txSXRNemM/view?usp=sharing


(Facebook, VKontakte, Odnoklassniki) and on website 
http://biobel.by/index.php/laboratoriya-ornitologii/novosti/420-sizovoronka. 
 
We have taken part in international conference devoted to the development of the 
International Plan for the European Roller. The conference was implemented within the 
framework of the LIFE+ project titled “The conservation of the European roller within the 
Carpathian Basin”, and targeted the revision of the first International Species Protection Plan 
from 2008.  Eighty participants represented 27 countries at the conference. We presented 
information about status of the roller in Belarus during this meeting, also study and 
conservation activities which are carried out with financial support of Rufford Small Grants. 
http://rollerproject.eu/sites/default/files/allando_tartalmak/Letoltesek/2017_ISAP_konfere
ncia_eloadasok/belarus_maxim_tarantovich_ivan_russkikh.pdf 
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